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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 22
QUESTION: Councillor Marie Corr
“To ask the manager to report on the results of the consultation process with residents in Ardmore estate in respect of taking in charge issues relating to the green spaces in the estate and will he make a statement on the matter?"
Reply:
An issue has arisen regarding boundaries which is delaying progress on having the open spaces taken in charge.
Efforts are ongoing to resolve this problem at the earliest possible date. 
In the meantime the developer will not proceed with any further works in relation to the boundaries on the open space.
